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On March 29, 2019, John Roland filed an application for certification of a generation facility 

as an eligible renewable energy resource generating facility. On May 24, 2019, the application 

was suspended, pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-40-04(F), to allow additional time for the 

Applicant to provide a response to the Commission Staff data request. The Applicant filed 

additional information on July 10, 2019, in response to the Commission Staff data request.  

 

Staff has completed its review of the application and any supplemental information filed by 

the Applicant. Staff has determined that the proposed facility appears to satisfy the 

Commission’s requirements for certification of the facility as a renewable energy facility. As 

such, Staff recommends that the Commission grant certification of this facility. 
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